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BY EMAIL 

August 28, 2024 

Dereck Paul 
President & CEO 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
207 Division Street P.O. Box 577 
Cobourg ON  K9A 4L3 
dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

Dear Mr. Paul:  

Re: Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
Interim Disposition of 1588 and 1589 Accounts 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0038 

This letter acknowledges receipt of Lakefront Utilities Inc.’s (Lakefront) letter dated 
August 16, 2024 requesting consideration of the interim disposition of its 1588 and 1589 
accounts. The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) appreciates the context provided, its 
proposed approach, and commitment in working with OEB staff to resolve this issue in a 
timely manner. 

The OEB is of the view that Lakefront is to file such request for interim disposition in its 
2025 Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism application and is reminded to provide sufficient 
evidence and rationale for such request in its application. The OEB reserves the right to 
adjudicate the request, as appropriate. 

Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to David Martinello, Manager, 
Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism Applications at 416-440-8142 or 
David.Martinello@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: Danielle Wakelin 
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